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Rollinson Rescuers Class News
September 19-23
Quick notes
This week we will have CogAt testing beginning today and continuing into Wednesday and Thursday. The students will be taking the assessment first thing in the morning, so it is important that your child arrives to school on time to take these tests. I am excited to see scores and placement!
Some students have been selected to go see Ms. Garland (our AIG teacher) for her instruction this week. This does not mean they will be in the AIG program, but data from last week’s lessons show that they might be able to handle going to her class. Now she is monitoring how they are doing in her class.

Important Dates

September 20, 21, 22
CogAt testing for possible AIG placement

September 30
-Report Cards go home
-Half day 
Students will be dismissed at 1:10
-Track Out day

October 24
[bookmark: _GoBack]Track in date
Classroom Wish List
· Sandwich bags
· Gallon sized bags
· Notebook Paper 
Thank you to the parents who have already helped our class with supplies!










Our Week at a Glance
Math: In math, we are continuing to learn methods to show multiplication at division. We will use manipulatives and drawings to help solve equations.
Science: We will continue learning about different states of matter. Students will continue separating mixtures and Friday we have a fun experiment for all students who are able to participate in Fun Friday! 
Reading: In Reading, we are creating Story Mountains in class. The students are learning that all stories follow a pattern with the main characters faces a problem, the problem getting worse and then having a resolution.
Writing: Students will finish out this first nine weeks working on personal narratives. They will learn how to revise and publish their work.
Wyatt
ClassDOJO Champion of the Week!

I am glad to announce that this week’s Class DOJO Champion is Wyatt. He is a very hard worker. He is always willing to take on another challenge and will persevere no matter how hard the task. Thank you Wyatt for working hard in class and helping our classroom run smoothly.

Keep up the great work! 

Every week the points are reset and all students will have the same opportunity to earn ClassDOJO Champion of the Week.


Weekly news letters can be found on my website: rollinson.weebly.com
